
July 22,2002 

Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, F1 32399-0850 

RE: Florida Water Services Corporation 

Dear Sir: 

I am in receipt of a notice dated June 25,2002, which indicates that Florida Water has 
made apphcation to the Public Service Commission to be regulated by you rather than the Board 
of County Commissioners of Hemando County, Florida, under which they are currently 
regulated. 1 strongly object to this application and do not agree that the Public Service 
Commission should regulate the rates of Florida Water Services Corporation. 

Samuel and Pauline DeFonzo 
1 1081 Keene Street 
Spnng Hill, F1 34608 
(352) 688-0841 

cc: Florida Water Services Corporation 
Hemando County Board of County Commissioners 


